

Honorary Directors
Eric Daniels, Esq.

October 14, 2016

Dr. William Petit

**Brad Davis** 

Joe Furey

**Brewster Perkins** 

Petit Family Foundation

P.O. Box 310

Plainville, CT 06062

2016 Board of Directors

Dear Dr. Petit,

Cheryl Pytel President

Garry Lapidus Vice President

K. Prasad Menon Treasurer

Cynthia Enos Secretary

Dawn Andresen

Manon Champagne

Meaghan Cooper

Cile Decker

Mark Keise

**Icy Mounds** 

Sylvia de Haas Phillips

Erum Majid Randhawa

Aida Vazquez

Thank you for your gift in support of our advocacy program to Interval House. Because of your generosity, and that of others like you, we are able to continue our mission of providing services to prevent and break the cycle of family and intimate partner abuse.

Since 1977, Interval House has been making a difference in the lives of women and their children who experience psychological and physical abuse at the hands of their domestic partner. Our 24-hour hotline, safety planning, crisis counseling, support groups, court advocacy, children's program, community education and of course emergency shelter, are offered free from cost to all seeking our help. We are able to do this because of your ongoing support.

Interval House is a safe place for victims of domestic violence, because of you. We continue our work of saving lives, giving a voice, changing the future, because of you. Since opening our doors, more than 211,000 women have received services from Interval House...because you continue to partner with us.

On behalf of your neighbors we serve, thank you. Please feel free to call me if I can ever be of assistance to you at 860-246-9149 ext. 312.

Sincerely,

Catherine Bradshaw Interim Executive Director Catherine Bradshaw Interim Executive Director

P. S. According to IRS tax regulations, this letter shall serve as your official receipt. Because no goods or services were exchanged the entire amount is tax deductible.